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June 27, 2023  
 
  
Dear Families,  
  
As you may recall, in the Fall 2022, the Ministry of Education and Child Care allocated one-time 
funding to school districts to assist families who were facing challenges with rising food costs and 
other essential expenses.  Many families in our District made use of these supports throughout the 
school year by making requests to their school administration. 
  
As of June 29, 2023, schools will not be able to respond in this fashion to requests from families 
regarding these supports, and our online request form will no longer be accessible.   
  
We want to ensure that you are aware of the various resources and food programs available within 
the communities our District serves. To assist you in accessing these supports, we have compiled 
a comprehensive list of resources, which you can find at the following website: 
https://www.pacificrimchildren.ca/food-support  
  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  We look forward to continuing to work 
together to create supportive and nurturing educational environments for all our students when 
school reopens in September 2023.  
  
Sincerely,  
  

  
  
Tim Davie  
Superintendent/CEO  
SD70 Pacific Rim 
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